
Municipal Law Section Report 2022-2023 

The Municipal Law Section held three virtual meetings this year. On December 15, 
2022, representatives from the Province of Manitoba joined us to discuss Drainage and 
Water Control Works Licensing and The Water Rights Act. We partnered with the Public 
Sector Lawyers' Section for a panel presentation on the topic of Tackling Homelessness 
in Winnipeg on February 2, 2023. Finally, we closed out the year with a presentation by 
Diane Stasiuk on Recent Proclamations and Other Legislative Updates Relating to the 
Practice of Municipal Law.  
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